
 

Reception 

In the Early Years Foundation Stage maths is a very practical subject using both the indoor and outdoor 
environments. The children work collaboratively as well as independently to explore and experience all the 
different aspects of Maths. 
  
In Reception Redwood the children have been enjoyed using  the interactive whiteboard to develop their 
maths skills, by counting how many buns on the tray. 
 
The reception children dressed up in Superhero outfits as part of their Superhero Topic.  Many rescues were 
performed in the outdoor learning area. Can you guess the most popular outfit? 


